
John Krasinski & Emily Blunt
Wed

Just a week after his costar Jenna Fischer got married, The
Office star John Krasinski wed actress Emily Blunt, People
reported Saturday. US Weekly confirmed that couple married in
Italy, after spending the week with George Clooney at his
villa in Lake Como.  The newlyweds have been dating since
2008, and got engaged last August.

Can success at work lead to success in love?

Cupid’s Advice:

Krasinski and Fischer married each other on their TV show, and
celebrated real life marital bliss only one week apart. While
their individual relationships are different, their work life
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seemed to predict their personal futures.  You too can allow
your professional success to influence your daily life by
taking the right steps.

1. Use work to network: Colleagues who see you every day might
have a friend who’s perfect for you.  Just be careful not to
burn any bridges at work if any consequential relationships
don’t pan out.

2. Mix business with pleasure: In moderation, of course. 
While getting involved with someone at work might not be the
best idea, hanging out with work friends outside the office
can open you up to a new group of people.

3. Find inspiration at home: Should a relationship bloom due
to a work connection, keep those two worlds intertwined.  Your
partner undoubtedly knows something about your office life;
use it to your advantage.  He or she can be someone who can
help you brainstorm a new idea, and also give you a back rub
after a long day.


